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When you count your blessings this season, please consider 
<PARISH NAME>

Making a year-end gift supports our parish and invests in Christ’s work 
here on earth. As you plan to make the most of your charitable donations 
in 2020, know that 
<PARISH NAME>
gratefully accepts gifts of:
Cash
Stocks
Bonds
Other appreciated assets

NEW FOR THE 2020 TAX YEAR:
Even if you don’t itemize your taxes, because of the new stimulus package passed by Congress, qualified charitable donations up to $300 for individuals may be tax deductible. If you do itemize, the CARES Act legislation also temporarily suspended the limitation on qualified charitable contributions of cash, allowing for a current year deduction up to 100% of AGI. 

AND, IF YOU ARE 70 ½ OR OLDER:
You may be able to make a gift of a Qualified Charitable Distribution from your IRA that will help us in our ministry and reduce your taxable income. Talk to your advisors and IRA administrator for more information and to be sure that your IRA Qualified Charitable Distribution gift is made directly from an IRA to a qualified charity 
such as our parish. 

TO LEARN MORE
You are invited to contact 
<CONTACT NAME> at <PHONE> or <EMAIL>
Your call or email is welcome! Thank you for considering
<PARISH NAME>
in your Charitable Giving.

ADVENT BLESSINGS TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILY.
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